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January 2013 
 
 
Dear NCGLNAC Members and Friends, 
 
As a valued friend of National Center for Great Lakes Native American Culture, Inc., we are asking 
you to donate to our two-year Campaign.  Our fund-raising goal for the 2012-2013 campaign is 
$10,000.  The campaign will help NCGLNAC with our yearly operating expenses:  ongoing adult 
and youth programs, art and culture classes, scholarships for classes, our participation at numerous 
educational events, the lecture series, the Gathering of Great Lakes Nations, printing and postage 
expenses, hiking trail upgrades and infrastructure, and educational outreach.   
 
NCGLNAC had a very busy year in 2012.  2013 will be even busier.  Our 12th annual spring 
cultural arts classes will be held March 23 and 24 where four adult classes and one children’s class 
will be offered.  The 8th annual Academic Conference “Current Research in Great Lakes Native 
American Culture” will be April 20, one-day cultural arts classes will be held May 18 (Wild Plant 
Identification), October 26 (Beaded Animals) and November 9 (Beaded Whimsy Birds), the 10th 
Annual Gathering of Great Lakes Nations will be June 8 and 9, the 13th annual summer cultural arts 
classes for adults and children will be August 3, 4 and 5, with 12 classes offered for adults and 
children.  Donations have made it possible for NCGLNAC to offer several scholarships for these 
classes.  The Fall Friendship Fire weekend will be October 26 and 27 and the annual bead, art and 
jewelry sale will be November 9.  Educational lectures will be March 23 and October 26.  Other 
events NCGLNAC will be participating in include school visits and programs, Scout Leader 
Training, Kalamazoo Living History Fair, Eiteljorg Indian Market, Jay Heritage Festival, and 
several area and statewide events.  We will continue the upgrades and maintenance of our hiking 
trail.  And we continue to serve as a resource to those seeking Great Lakes Native American 
instructors and lecturers.        
 
Please help us by giving what you can, no gift is too small or too large, to support our programs and 
our mission of preserving and educating Native American and non-Native American adults and 
children in the culture, history and traditions of the Great Lakes Native Americans.  Our mission 
needs your support!  Will you please help us? 
 
NCGLNAC is a 501(c)3 not-for-profit organization and all donations are fully tax deductible.   
 
Thank you, 
 

Kay Neumayr 
Kay Neumayr 
Board Chair 

http://www.ncglnac.com/


National Center for Great Lakes Native American Culture 
P O Box 1063, Portland, IN 47371 

 
Yes!  I want to support the growth of NCGLNAC with the following tax-deductible donation: 

 
Name __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ____________________________________ City ____________ State ____ Zip _______ 
 
Phone _________________________________ Email ___________________________________ 
 

My Donation:   ___$500  ___$250  ___$100  ___$75  ___$50  ___$25  ___$15  ___Other 
 

___Pledge – I would like to pay in ___ installments.  All installments are due December 31, 2013 
 
Method of Payment:     ___ Discover   THANK 
 
___ Check enclosed     ___ MasterCard     YOU! 
 
___ American Express    ___ Visa 
 
Credit Card # _______________________________________________ Exp Date ____________ 
 
Signature _______________________________________________________ V-Code _________ 
    

 
 


